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Action Items are highlighted in yellow.

Discussion Items:
 
1. Report and discussion on OCSE Feasibility Study Communication Plan
· Cynthia and Carla presented a draft Dear Colleague Letter (DCL) regarding streamlining feasibility studies. 
· OCSE is hoping to use this workgroup to get input on the new process.
· Through research, Cynthia learned that the feasibility study itself isn’t required by regulation, but many of the parts from the 1993 Feasibility Study are required by the regulation in the Implementation Advanced Planning Document (IAPD).   A Cost Benefit Analysis is one example. 
· The theme of the DCL is that it makes sense to have some kind of document before the IAPD, but that it should be much more simple, cost-effective, and streamlined, while still meeting regulatory requirements. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Cynthia will find out from Raghavan what the expectations are for states that want to start down this path during the “interim guidance” period – full Feasibility Study or not?  If not, then what do states need to submit? 

2. Update on Data Analysis/Reporting 
Cynthia provided an update:  
· She and Joey are hosting a call the week on July 15th for the “pilot” folks from the regional offices as they have not yet had the same kind of briefing as the Workgroup and the NCCSD exec committee.  
· Joey is also working a second report that does a “deeper dive” into UDC using the data from page 2 of the OCSE 34 report. 
· OCSE is looking at a second option besides the Portal for storing these reports, as well as others that need to be exchanged between the Directors and OCSE.  More to come on that possibility.  
· Cynthia will send out more information to the State Director pilots about next steps and using Tableau Reader.  

Cynthia will ask Joey if there will be an issue for states that already have the full version of Tableau.

3. Update on the NCSEA Technology Roundtable (see attached final agenda) 
· Cynthia presented the final agenda for this session

ALL: If you have someone attending who can be a scribe for all or part of this 4-hour session, let Cynthia know.

4. Update on NCCSD conference plans around systems, etc.
· Cynthia informed the team that:
i. There’s talk of moving any conversation to the feasibility study to the session without vendors (for only OCSE and the states/tribes).
ii. In the new IV-D director training, Cynthia is going to do 15-20 minutes on systems since this is such a critical topic for so many IV-D directors.

